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Message from Sarah-Jane Mills on behalf of NHS Lincolnshire West CCG 

 

 

NHS Lincolnshire West CCG is working with Richmond Medical Centre to ensure the 

smooth transfer of patients from Crossroads Medical Practice on 1st April 2020. This 

includes supporting the practice to recruit additional staff, both clinical and 

administrative staff. 

 

The Crossroads site will be retained by Richmond Medical Centre and will be known 

as the ‘Village Site’. The Richmond surgery site will be known as the ‘Moor Lane 

Site’. Patients registered with Richmond Medical Centre, either as existing patients, 

or new patients transferred from Crossroads, may be asked to attend appointments 

at either site.  A range of services will be available at both sites. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Nick Beck, Business Manager, 

Richmond Medical Centre. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


